Board Report
February 3, 2017

Food – We have had some good reviews of the variety of soup in Cozy Creek, also will be doing some other specials on a daily basis down there to try and generate more revenue. Also we have sent out letters to some of the area schools to see if utilizing our cafeteria when they come into town for there meal. I have had 1 team contact and say that it might be an option. The philosophy is that it would give them a lot more option than going into a normal restaurant when they are on a budget. It would alos give us added revenue that is not considered at this time. So as we see it a win, win situation. We feel that the produst that we put out here in the cafeteria is as comparable if not better than ANY establishment in the Bismarck area for the price! We are currently waiting for a couple more back order pieces from Pepsi as for machines, some of the machines are currently up and running. We did have a few issues with science building machine, but have resolved the issues and are moving forward. I am hoping that they help expand the range of food and beverage for the campus. 

Equipment – The dishwasher has been ordered and will be installed potentially by mid February. A nice addition to the day to day operation of the business.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Personnel – We currently have enough staff and LTE workers to hopefully get us through this spring symester. We have received a lot of applications, and I had to turn around 6 people away from applying. Which is a good situation to be in, by not having to search high and low for employees. We will be running some surveys in the near future to see on what we can improve on in the food and beverage department that will help us perform better and put out a better product.
   

Thanks,
Anthony Bauer



